
     Friends of Bellaire Athletics  

                               Craven Park Fields Banner Fundraiser! 

The Village of Bellaire, in partnership with Bellaire Public Schools and Friends of Bellaire Athletics is 

working to construct 2 new regulation baseball and 2 new regulation softball fields at Craven Park. 

These will replace the existing 3 fields and will provide our youth, school, and community with adequate 

facilities for years to come! We are currently working to raise funds to support this project by offering 

our businesses an opportunity to display their name and logo on a banner that will be attached to the 

outfield fence on one of the main designated fields for baseball or softball. The 4’ high by 8’ long 

banners will be hung each spring prior to the beginning of the high school season, removed at the end of 

the summer, and stored throughout the winter.  

Sponsorship Options: (Select One) 

______ 1 Year:   $175.00 

______3 Years:  $375.00   

______5 Years:  $500.00 

Business Name: _________________________________ 

Mailing Address: ___________________________ 

City: ______________________________ 

State: ___________   Zip:______________ 

Email Address: _______________________________________ 

Please Make Checks Payable To: “Friends of Bellaire Athletics” 

Pay by Credit or Debit Card: Visa, Master Card, Discover, AmEx 

Name on Card: ______________________________________ 

Card Number:  ___ ___  ___ ___ - ___ ___ ___ ___ - ___ ___ ___ ___ - ___ ___ ___ ___ 

Exp: __ __ / __ __    CVV: __ __ __ 

Please return this form along with your check & business card to: 

“Friends of Bellaire Athletics”, P.O. Box 998, Bellaire, MI 49615 

Please email your logo art to: Jeff Hebden,  hebden123@charter.net  

Friends of Bellaire Athletics is a non-profit, tax exempt, & tax deductible organization as established 

By Section 501(c) 3 of the Internal Revenue Code.  

      Your Business Name & Logo! 

mailto:hebden123@charter.net



